
St. Anthony of Padua  
Welcomes You! 

The Mission of St. Anthony of Padua, 
Dudley is to gather as a Roman Catholic 

Community, enlightened by the Holy  
Spirit, to rejoice in the Word of God 
and the Feast of the Holy Eucharist. 

REGULAR  MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Saturday: 4:00pm 

Sunday: 8:00am & 10:30am 
Monday-Thursday 7:30am 

 
Every Tuesday-Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament 8am-6:50pm  

Every Tuesday Healing Mass at 7:00pm 
 

Holy Masses:   As announced 

 

CONFESSIONS:  
Every Tuesday from 9 AM to 5 PM  

by  appointment. 
 

MARRIAGES:  For  the Sacrament of         
marriage, please make arrangements at least one 
year in advance. 
 
BAPTISM: Please call the rectory for   
arrangements,  preferably a few months before the 
baby is due. We highly encourage people to         
celebrate baptisms during the week at  your        
convenience or at the weekend Masses.               
Saturdays between 8-11am or at the 4pm Mass. 
Sundays at the 8am, 10:30am Mass or between 
12:30pm-3pm. 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS:  We welcome all      
newcomers to our parish and invite you to register 
as members of our parish family at the Parish    
office, online or you may see Fr. Daniel after the 
Mass. 
 
UNABLE TO ATTEND CHURCH: Anyone    
unable to attend church due to illness or care of 
someone, please call the rectory or parish office.  
Rev. Daniel E. Moreno will arrange for  
Communion to be brought to you.   
 
For the anointing of the sick please call Fr. Daniel 
at the rectory at (508) 943-0470.  Thank you. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

DATE TIME  INTENTION 

 
Saturday 
July 15 

 
 

 
4:00 
PM 

 

 Stance Kalwarczyk 
By Don & Jan Kasierski 

 
Sunday 
July 15 

  

 
8:00 
AM 

 
St. Anthony of Padua 
Parishioners 

Sunday 
July 16 

 
 
 

10:30  
AM 

 

Jane Baron 
15th Anniversary 
By Family 

Monday 
July 17 

 

 
7:30  
AM 

 

Communion Service 

 

Tuesday 
July 18 

  

 
7:30 
AM 

 

Communion Service 

 
Tuesday 
July 18 

 
 

 
7:00 
PM 

 

Souls in Purgatory 
By Morelia  

 
Wednesday 

July 19  

 
 

7:30 
AM 

 

Communion Service 

Thursday 
July 20 

 

 
7:30 
AM 

 

Communion Service 

Saturday 
July 22 

  

 
4:00 
PM 

 
Patricia Brody 
6th Anniversary          
by Joseph & Family 

Sunday 
July 23 

 
 
8:00 
AM 

 
Walter & Thomas 
Dumont by Lorraine 
Grammatikakis 

Sunday 
July 23 

 
 

10:30
AM 

 
Jack Kosiba 
By Bob & Mary 
Bernier 

 



We pray for those who have 
 gone before us: 

 
 

 We pray for those in need of continued 
prayers:   

 
Ziad, Carole. Andrea, Gordie, Steve, Paul, 
Donald, JeanGuy, Johnathan, James, Helen, 
Kathy, Joe & Judy, Olivia, Marcia, John, 
Nick, Landen, Deb, Tammy, Jim, Alan, 
Gloria, Steve, Christina, John, Carollee, 
Patty, George, Niko, Nicholas, Roberta, 
Donna, Michael, Michelle, Anna, Lusia, 
Monika, John, Slawek, Hunter, Barron, 
Christian, Adam, Stanley, Janet, JD, Bob C. , 
Maryjane, Bryce & Bryce’s family, Brady & 
Brady’s family. 
  
We pray for all those who need a healing 
prayer. For those with job and life changes.  
Loneliness, depression, anxiety, mental 
illness, addictions.   
 

We pray to the Lord.  Amen 

***PARISH STAFF*** 
 
 

FR. DANIEL E. MORENO-PASTOR 
(508) 943-0470-Rectory            

Email:  fr.moreno.parish@outlook.com 
 

DCN. WILLIAM WHITE-DEACON 
(cell: 508-414-1340)  

Email wwhite148@gmail.com 
 

MRS. VALERIE MILOSH-ADMIN ASST. 
Email:  stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

508-949-0335 Office  
 

MRS. DEBORAH JOHNSON-BOOKKEEPER 
 

MRS. MARY PLANTE-RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Email:  stanthonyofpaduareled@gmail.com 

 

MRS. CAROL ROSSETTI-ORGANIST & CHOIR 
DIRECTOR (860) 208-3757  

Email crossetti25@gmail.com 
 

MR. PAUL GRZYB-CEMETERY CARE 
Call the Parish Office 

 
 
************************************** 
 
 

   PARISH OFFICE                   RECTORY 
Phone: 508-949-0335          Phone: 508-943-0470 
Fax:  508-943-5663  
 

Parish Email:  
stanthonypaduadudley@gmail.com 

St. Anthony of Padua Website  
www.stanthony-dudley.org 

Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 8am-1pm 

WEBSTER/DUDLEY FOOD SHARE 
 

The Webster /Dudley food bank is grateful 
for the last donation of food from St Antony 
of Padua. 

Items in need are: 
 

Coffee, and oils are greatly appreciated.  
With children home for the summer break, 

cereal is needed.   
 
God Bless you all. 

~~~~~ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA~~~~~ 
CEMETERY PLOTS 

 

Have you been thinking of where your final 
resting place will be and where you would 
like to be? 
This is never an easy topic of discussion with 
your loved ones.   
We are here and can assist you in this      
preparation.  We have plots that are single 
grave, double graves and cremation plots that 
can hold up to six family members. 
 
Please call during office hours and Valerie 
will assist you.  Blessings. 



Collections for:  July 8 & 9 
 

ITEM $  AMOUNT 

Sunday Envelopes 3,220.00 

Loose Offerings    340.00 

Building Repairs    197.00 

Utilities Collection    134.00 

Weekly Ach-Giving    141.00 

Website-Online Giving   
7/3/23-7/9/2023    568.14 

 

TOTAL OFFERINGS: 4,600.14 

 

Estimated weekly expenses 
 

 

5,909.00 
 

Other Donations:   

Deus Caritas Est. 1,090.00 

—WELCOME—  
 

FR. PETER & 
 FR. CARLOS ARDILA  

  
TO ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA    

PARISH.  WE THANK YOU FOR  
BEING WITH US IN THE  

CELEBRATION OF THE FEAST OF 
THE HOLY EUCHARIST IN OUR 

LORD JESUS CHRIST.   
 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME, 
TALENT & TREASURE. 

AMEN 

SKY ABOVE 
EARTH BELOW 
PEACE WITHIN 

All High School graduates are       
welcome to join current                    
undergraduate college students 
on Thursday, July 27 from 6-8 pm at 
North American Martyrs in Auburn for 
a meal, conversation, and Q&A      
session centered around pursuing 
your faith after high school. RSVP by   
contacting: 

      Kendall Mullen 
at mullenk@cua.edu. 

Living out Your Faith in College  
Gathering 

PARTNERS IN CHARITY UPDATE AS OF JULY 10th: 
 

The Dioceses of Worcester has a annual goal of 5Million for this campaign every year.  They 
make every effort possible to help so many wonderful ministries throughout this campaign. 
 

Please help St. Anthony of Padua reach our goal of $41,300.00 by sending in your pledge    
today.  We are almost there and are now at 68% of goal with $13,345.00 left  to go.  
We have had 105 gifts this year versus 108 last year.  With you help we can do this!   
Make your pledge or donate today.   
 
Thank you and God Bless you.     
 
 
           See letter on page 7. 

mailto:mullenk@cua.edu


Congratulations to our following second grade students who made their First Holy  
Communion on Sunday, June 11th.   
 

Adelynn Ashford 
Dean Curtis 

Kennedy Healey 
Anderson Paradise 
Avery Ruderman 

and also to Madeline Avakian who made hers in May at St. Louis. 

 
May you always know the peace of Jesus, the light of His love, and the joy of his 
life within you.  May this life-giving Bread always feed your soul and nourish 
your spirit.  God Bless! 



Religious Education Flocknote News: 

I hope you are all having a wonderful 
summer.  I am sending out the           
registration packet for CCD.   

———————————————- 

We have a meeting with all parents 
and students on Sunday, August 27, 
2023 at 9:15 am in the Church.   

Chief Karlowicz and Officer Megas will 
be there also to talk to families about 
Safe Environment.  I am including the 
registration packet for you to download, 
if you are unable to complete it           
beforehand, packets will be available on 
that Sunday for you to fill out along with 
picking up your child's religious          
education book. 

Have a safe summer and God Bless!
Mary Plante 

Project 60 2023 

Congratulations to Eleanor           
Mondor #122 the winner of the $50.00 
drawing for June. It is time to sign-up 
for Project 60 2023. The dues for 2023 
are once again $60.00 for the year. 
We still have numbers available if you 
would like to join. If you would like to 
mail your membership dues you can 
send a check made out to Project 60 
to Guy and Kate Horne, 3 Linda Vista 
Lane, Dudley, MA 01571. You can also 
drop your membership dues in any 
collection at mass. Please have your 
payment marked as Project 60. Any 
question please call Guy or Kate 
Horne at 508-461-5425. Good Luck to 
everyone in 2023! 

Thank you for your continued      
support. 

Guy and Kate Horne 

BECOME A CERTIFIED SPIRITUAL DIRECTOR:  
 
The Immaculate Conception Center in Putnam CT, in partnership with Franciscan University 
of Steubenville, is offering a three-year training program for those who feel called to serve as 
Spiritual Directors. Classes are taught during a two-week winter training session each year. We 
invite you to prayerfully consider joining our program to begin accompanying brothers and  
sisters in Christ on their journey with our Lord.  
Application materials can be found at: immaculateconceptioncenter.org. For questions, please 
email: admin@immaculateconceptioncenter.org or call: 860-928-7955.                                
Winter Intensive 1 (of 3): January 28-February 10, 2024. 
 
Respectfully, 
Diana Byron, Administrative Assistance 
Immaculate Conception Center 
Email: admin@immaculateconceptioncenter.org 
Office: 860-928-7955 
Cell: 508-405-1615     **Posters on the side entrance of the church  
             Bulletin board. 



Light refreshments will be on hand 
or BYOB.  



July 13, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

Thank you for your past gift in support of our Annual Partners in Charity Appeal. It meant so much to 

those who seek God’s grace and mercy. Please prayerfully consider making a new gift this August and 

help our brothers and sisters in need rise above the obstacles that confront them.  

 St. Anthony of Padua is only $13,345.00  away from reaching out goal of $41,300.00 . 

 

When we make a gift to the Appeal, we answer God’s call to share His gifts with those most in need. 

With your help, we can serve the Lord with gladness and unite our community as one faith family, truly 

“Being the face of Christ”. 

 

Your gift to the 2023 Appeal provides you with the personal opportunity to help carry out important 

ministries throughout our community- those that impact our own parish, and people we may never 

personally meet. When you make a gift, you are ensuring that the Church is present throughout Central 

Worcester County to support, form and lead people of all ages and backgrounds. 

 

Every gift makes a difference. Let us rejoice in God’s love for us and the grace of sharing that love with 

others. I thank you in advance for this special summer consideration. 

 

  

 

May God Bless you all and keep us in prayer. 

 



  

212 W Main St  
Dudley, MA, MA 01571  
Owner:  Mary Daniels 

P: (508) 943-9775 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Forget-Me-
Nots-Flowers-Gifts- 

Forget Me Nots Flowers & 
Gifts 

Florist in Dudley,  
Massachusetts 

33 Schofield Ave. Dudley, MA 01571 
Phone: (508) 943-6100  

Email: bartelmark@charter.net 

Mark R. Bartel, Director  

Roland P. Malboeuf & John P. Hickey 

Directors of Funerals 

 

 

Sitkowski, Malboeuf  
& Hickey Funeral Home 

Scanlon Funeral  
Service 

 
 
 

Smaller size Ad 
 

OR HERE 
$7 

(per month) 

 
 

Business Card Size 
 
 

OR HERE 
$10 

(per month) 

 
 
 

Quarter Page Ad: 
(Size of 2 Business Cards) 

 
OR HERE 

$35 
(per month) 

BUSINESS ADS: 2023  
 

The Business Ads are a per monthly rate.     
If you would like your Ad to stay in for the 
whole year please multiply by 12 months.  
please make your check  payable to:   
 

St. Anthony of Padua  
24 Dudley Hill Rd. 
Dudley, MA 01571 

 

Please put in the memo:  Bulletin Ad 
 

Thank you to all who support our parish   
bulletin printing expenses.   
Your sponsorship is greatly appreciated. 


